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Mr. Jeff Brown
'

General Manager
Sheraton Yankee Drummer Inn
624 Soughbridge Street
Auburn, MA 01501

Dear Mr. Brown:

During the week of October 29 - November 2 we held a week-long training course
at the Yankee Drummer. We were quite pleased with the rooms, the facilities,
and the treatment we received. Laurie Wolk and her staff were very cooperative
and helpful and made us feel welcome. I would recommend your facilities to
others.

Thanks for your assistance and hospitality.

Sincerely, _d
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Robert W. DeFayette
Office of State Programs
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